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Measure 110 is ruining our State.   In just a few years the number of drug related 

deaths and other incidents has increased dramatically.  Measure 110 has NOT 

improved the lives of those individuals using drugs.   It has resulted in numerous 

overdose deaths and an increasing problem for our State.  We need the legislature to 

take action to fix the current broken system.  The citizens of Oregon are looking to 

you to: 

- recriminalize hard drugs with up to 6 months in jail or mandatory, supervised drug 

treatment. 

- replace voluntary drug treatment with required evidence-based treatment as an 

alternative to jail. 

- ban the use of drugs in public and police and prosecutors’ stronger tools to go after 

drug dealers and traffickers. 

 


